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TERM 2 CALENDAR
Year 6 Camp - 
16/8 until 18/8
National Book Week - 
21/8 until 25/8
Book Week Celebrations - 24/8
Week 6 Assembly - 24/8
Beat Choir - 7/9
Week 10 Assembly - 21/9 8:45am
Last Day of Term - 22/9
School Holidays - 
23/9 until 10/10

TERM 3  WEEK 5

SAFE RESPECTFUL LEARNERS WORKING TOGETHER TO ACHIEVE THEIR BEST

CONTENTS
2- Wanguri Activities
3 - Possum Magic and Sensory
Paintings
4 - Book Week, Y6 Camp and
Farewells
5/6 - Sports Day
7 - Silly Scientist
8 - Sony Camp
9 - NTLC, Assembly
10 - Term Dates, Book Swap
11 - Classroom Awards
12 - Recipes
13 - BEAT Festival
14/20 - School and
Community Notices

16TH AUGUST 2023

JUDY
MORGAN

Alex
Amika
Andre
Bradley
Chavez
Dimitri
Erica
Fred
Gurfateh
Harry

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE 

Joesph
Lance
Maaz
Mila
Pasinee
Phillip
Riak
Robert
Seona

Dear families
It has been an action packed 5 weeks on our return to school. Our students have
been engaged in their learning with excursions to see Possum Magic and
incursions- The Silly Scientists and the STEAM show (just to name a few) that
provide engaging and novel ways to support learning. Staff have also engaged in
professional learning to provide further skills and knowledge in planning and
delivering differentiated learning in our Early Years classes. Campus Early Years
Teachers participated in professional learning in Age Appropriate Pedagogies
that support children’s engagement in learning. 

I’d like to extend a warm welcome to Monique Boyle who has joined the Stuart
Park 1 Satellite Class as classroom teacher, as well as Caitlin Boulter who has
completed her Undergraduate Teacher training and will take the role as
classroom teacher for Millner 2 satellite class. I would also like to welcome Carrie
Hammet ( Early Childhood) and Bree Gower ( Primary Years) to the campus Team
Leadership roles. Welcoming new staff to our school and embracing new roles
within our school is an essential ingredient to drive Nemarluk School’s explicit
improvement agenda for school improvement and student outcomes.

We also welcome Kelly, our Professional Support Dog to our staff. Kelly has made
a significant impact in supporting our students’ regulation and creating positive
connections. She is a wonderful asset in the front office and is a member of the
team in meeting and greeting our students, walking them to class as well as
having scheduled classroom visits to be present for the students during learning
time.  

We had a fantastic Sports Day. It was wonderful to hear such positive feedback
about the day from parents, community and staff. A big shout out to Anthony
Long (PE Teacher ) and all the staff that supported in the preparation and
running of the day!

The school survey is currently live. We would appreciate your feedback to
support our school directions and improvement journeys. And remember, you
have to be in it to win it!  A $100 Coles voucher is up for grabs in a draw at the
end of the term.

It was amazing to see our NT Learning Commission- student commissioners host
a mid-way pitch with other NTLC groups in sharing their journey so far in school
and student initiatives. The students also looked fantastic in there NTLC shirts
that were presented at the whole school assembly in Week 2. Congratulations!

Finally, thank you to all for the support I received whilst acting in the Principal
role. I am very proud of the commitment and dedication that each and everyone
brings to our Nemarluk community and the shared vision for our students- to see
the potential in each and every individual and provide opportunities for success!

SCHOOL SURVEY
Our 2023 Parent Survey is still open for another
10 days!! We would really appreciate your
responses and input. Please find the link on
school streams. There will be a $100 Coles
voucher up for grabs to one lucky family who
take the time to complete the survey and
provide valuable feedback. To enter the draw,
please send a screenshot of you completed
survey to our admin email
admin.nemarluk@education.nt.gov.au or drop in
a copy to the front office. If you would prefer a
paper copy of the survey, please come and see
the ladies at the Nemarluk Reception. Survey
Closes on the 25th of August.
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W A N G U R I  A C T I V I T I E S

Wanguri class has been using Dash Bots to bring some excitement to our learning.
We have been spelling and remembering words, following multi-step instructions,
and using co-ordinates to give verbal instructions about location to each other
during maths rotations. In science, we have been investigating how rocks, minerals
and soils are naturally created and how we use them in our daily lives. We even had
a go at creating our own crystals in the classroom which are growing fabulously!
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S N A C K S  A N D  L A D D E R S

Last month most of our classes attended the Possum Magic Performance at the
Darwin Entertainment Centre. The next day room 3 had a special visitor!!! They had
the opportunity to make connections to learning - from their known knowledge of
the Possum Magic story to seeing, meeting and feeding a real-life possum. Thank
you to Nalani from Darwin Wildlife Sanctuary for visiting.

We are stoked with the most recent addition to our interactive and sensory
paintings collection. Adrienne Wade, thank you so much for filling this important
space. As much as we would have loved our beautiful tree to stay, this snakes and
ladders game is keeping the kids entertained just as much.

https://www.facebook.com/DarwinWildlifeSanctuary?__cft__[0]=AZW65H_-ESomPKfX6yr18QVPLE7aqm94xXqG9Ez1XctkYMhbF2QYxEOQUsYJ0ujKXKBb6jmxTMUOo5jmKzhFcEaBZmSS_7dvDYpYHKJ5NiNSgg4L1T51m3SNDg17wUUM9eBzzH_SSywVBtF6Ij2A0FeI&__tn__=-]K-R
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B O O K  W E E K

Y E A R  6  C A M P

And they are off!!!!
Our Year 6's left today
for Nemarluk's annual
Batchelor Outdoor
Education Year 6 Camp.
Everyone was super
excited and we cannot
wait to hear about what
they get up too.

Nemarluk School
Specialist School for Pre/Primary Children

F A R E W E L L

In week 2 and 3 we said farewell to 3 very influential and beautiful staff members.
Two of our Senior Teachers, Tracey and Gretchen and our school Psychologist,
Therese are moving on from Nemarluk. This is definitely a bittersweet goodbye,
but we wish them the best in all their future endeavours and travels.

Next week, 19th - 25th August is
National Book Week. This year's
theme is Read, Grow and Inspire.
At the week 6 assembly there will
be a costume parade, so make
sure your student is dressed up as
their favourite character. To help
celebrate Book Week, Trish, our
Librarian will be reading stories to
different classes throughout the
classes.

DRESS UP DAY Thursday the 24th August
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Nemarluk Sports days just keep getting better and better. As always everybody had
the time of their lives but by the end of the day was ready for bed. Thank you to the
Henbury Crewz'n and Brew for keeping everybody caffeinated and happy, you all
did an amazing job. Thank you Anthony and the Nemarluk staff who made this day
possible, you are stars!!!
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S T E A M  S H O W  -  S I L L Y  S C I E N T I S T
in week 2 this term we had the Silly Scientist Steam Show visit. It is always a blast for
both the students and teachers. Michael and Micky interacted with everyone in the
audience so well and create so many opportunities for everyone to join in and have
the time of their lives. We are already looking forward to next year's show!!!
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S O N Y  C A M P
Every year Haileybury Rendall School hosts the Sony Foundation Childrens Holiday
Camp. This year two of our students, Lucy and Alice Lacco attended for their
second year in a row, and once again had a fabulous time. Keep an eye out for this
event next year, as who would want to miss out on a weekend full of fun!!
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W E E K  2  A S S E M B L Y

Last week our Northern
Territory Learning
Commision student
hosted the Forrest
Parade NTLC students
for their midway pitch.
All the students walked
about their ideas for the
Commission and our
student had the chance
to show off their new
flash NTLC shirts. We are
so proud of how well
these students are
showing their leadership
skills and cannot wait to
see what else they
achieve.

Our week 2 assembly was
short but full of
announcements. We
introduced our new Therapy
dog Kelly, awarded our
Northern Territory Learning
Commision student with a
shirt that they designed,
said farewell to our
beautiful Tracey plus much
more. Term 3 was a action
packed term so we are
looking forward to our week
6 and 10 assemblies



Term Start Finish

Term 3 Tuesday 18 July Friday 22 September

Holidays Saturday 23 Septemer Sunday 8 October

Term 4 Tuesday 10 October Thursday 14 December

Holidays Friday 15 December Tuesday 30 January 2023

In term 3 Millner’s Nemarluk Satellite classes will be
fundraising for the Indigenous Literacy Foundation,
including holding a Great Book Swap at Millner
Primary School. 
We're holding a Great Book Swap to support the
Indigenous Literacy Foundation (ILF) to provide
books and learning resources to children living in
remote Communities across Australia.

The Great Book Swap is a fantastic way to celebrate
reading locally, learn more about Indigenous
languages and culture, and raise funds for a great
cause. This year the ILF are aiming to raise $150,000
to gift 15,000 new books to remote Communities.

You can show your support by making a donation to
our Great Book Swap page and sharing it with your
friends, family and community!

https://edu.greatbookswap.org.au/millnerprimarysc
hoolsgreatbookswap

You can also scan the QR code to donate. We
appreciate your support!

We are fundraising for Lungkura house
Lungkura means blue-tongued lizard in Walmajarri, a
language primarily spoken by people living in or on
the edges of the Great Sandy Desert and parts of
the East Kimberley region of Western Australia.
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M I L L N E R  G R E A T  B O O K  S W A P
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ROOM 8
AARIC

ROOM 11
CHRISTOFIS

ROOM 12
HAZEY

WULAGI
BRADFORD

HARRY

NIGHTCLIFF
MUZHI

KARAMA
OLIVER
ISAIAH

ROOM 1
DRAZIC

ROOM 3
RAIMA

ROOM 4
OCTAVIA

G r e a t  J o b
TERM 3 WEEK 5 CLASS AWARDS
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ROOM 5
LUCAS

ROOM 6
RYLAN

ROOM 7
CALVERY

ROOM 13
MILA

NELSON

ROOM 14
SONNY

MANUNDA 1
AIDEN

RICHARD



MANUNDA 2
ADE

STUART PARK 1
- DEMETRIOS

DAVID

MILLNER 1
SAREESHA

MILLNER 2
MATHIAS

WANGURI
LUCY
MIA

STUART PARK 2

Names may be crossed out due to students not having media consent. If this is your student, you will receive a message from your teacher
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Combine both ingredients in a small saucepan
Stir over low-medium heat until the cheese
melts and mixes thoroughly with the cheese
Pour into serving sized pots
Store in fridge or freezer. Please note, this
does not have preservatives in them so will
not last weeks on end. Best to use in 1-2
weeks. 
Use this as a dipper, as a spread on
sandwiches or you could even melt a little and
pour over your veggies. 

Method
1.
2.

3.
4.

5.
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Line a lightly greased 20 x
30cm lamington tin with 2
strips of baking paper. Cross
them over so they extend over
the sides of tha pan (makes it
easier to remove it from the
pan to cut it)
Melt chocolate (seriously I do
this in a saucepan over low
heat. Have never had a
problem doing this Cadbury
Milk Chocolate). Cool slightly.
Combine marshmallows,
turkish delight, rice bubbles
and macadamias in a big bowl
Work quickly, stir in the
chocolate until it’s all moist
and coated in chocolate
Spread into the prepared tin
and refrigerate
Cut into squares.

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

6.

MY NAUGHTY

ROCKY ROAD

RECIPE

400g milk chocolate, chopped (I buy the 300g
cadbury milk choc blocks)
300g pink & white marshmallows, chopped (use
kitchen scissors & cut each one into 3 or 4 pieces –
keep wetting the scissors to make them less sticky)
400g good quality turkish delight, chopped (same
technique as the marshmallows)
1 cup rice bubbles
1 cup natural macadamias, chop coarsely

IIngredients

Nemarluk School
Specialist School for Pre/Primary Children

HOME-MADE CHEESE SPREAD RECIPE




100g full fat
tasty cheese
(buy it in the
block and
grate it
yourself to
avoid anti-
caking agents
etc)
120g full fat
sour cream

Ingredients
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https://www.yourcentre.com.au#!/
events/-N_D5jsG3p8TXlDnZr7g/

Link to tickets

https://www.yourcentre.com.au/#!/events/-N_D5jsG3p8TXlDnZr7g/


NEMARLUK SCHOOL14

Nemarluk School
Specialist School for Pre/Primary Children



NEMARLUK SCHOOL15

Nemarluk School
Specialist School for Pre/Primary Children



NEMARLUK SCHOOL16

Nemarluk School
Specialist School for Pre/Primary Children



NEMARLUK SCHOOL17

Nemarluk School
Specialist School for Pre/Primary Children



NEMARLUK SCHOOL18

Nemarluk School
Specialist School for Pre/Primary Children



NEMARLUK SCHOOL19

Nemarluk School
Specialist School for Pre/Primary Children



NEMARLUK SCHOOL20

Nemarluk School
Specialist School for Pre/Primary Children


